
I agree 
“Requires Department of Public Safety Standards and Training to include settlements of civil claims involving police misconduct 
within statewide online database of suspensions and revocations of certifications. Requires Department of Public Safety Standards 
and Training to investigate report of settlement to determine whether discipline against officer who was the subject of the settlement 
is warranted.”

Every police department in the state should be required to comply with PUBLIC Brady/watchdog listings for any and all department 
employees.  Citizens deserve to have full transparency, there should be no exceptions for allowing those who “Protect and Serve” to 
not be held accountable for their actions.  

Thank you, 
Resident of Springfield


